
 

 

 
 
 
1/13/2023 
 
Aurora Fire Department  
75 N. Broadway  
Aurora, IL. 60505 
 

 
   Dear Deputy Chief David McCabe, 
 

As of the date of this letter, as a result of some reorganization of our distribution structure, currently Municipal Emergency 
Services (MES) is the only distributor of 3M Scott Fire and Safety products serving Cook, DuPage, Kane and Will counties in 
Illinois that is trained and authorized to provide products and services to municipal fire service customers.  If you have any 
further questions please contact me. 
 
Thank you for your business. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ray Redell 
Fire & SCBA Specialist 
3M Scott Fire & Safety 
 


